From: Valerie Russell
Sent: 22 May 2012 11:15
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: 10/00294/DISC - Bodicote-Bankside site
Importance: High
Dear Caroline
 

Further to my recent e-mail, Council is happy to submit the following as its comments on the above application re the Master Plan and Design Code:-

 

"Following the Clerk’s discussion with the appropriate Officer at the District Council, the Parish Council is happy to accept the recommendation that the Officers reach a decision following the submission of a satisfactory document addressing the remaining concerns - with the proviso that they make sure there is no dilution of the quality of the original design scheme."

 

Please confirm that you are happy to accept these comments via e-mail, or let me know if you would prefer these in writing.

 

Yours sincerely

Valerie Russell

Clerk to Bodicote Parish Council

